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I believe there's a hearing going on as I write, on creating rules for judging proposals
for re-processing of nuclear fuels.  Please do not permit these conversations to go
forward, or any work to be conducted around re-processing of "spent" nuclear fuels.  
Thank you.   Alice Evans, Waitsfield, VT 05673
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